TRIBAL ENVIRONMENTAL

1ST QUARTER (F/Y 2022) NEWSLETTER

USED CLOTHING DROP-OFF

+ Cleaning Supplies, Toys, Etc.

As some of you may already know, the red shop building across the street from the store is now being used as a public place to drop-off any of your used clothing.

But we would also like to inform and encourage community members that it can also be used to drop-off any household items such as:

- cleaning supplies, tools, toys
- working appliances (waffle makers/toasters/etc.) *broken appliances dropped-off at the tank*
- Garden Supplies

 This will give opportunity for us to be able to share these items with each other.

Drop-off times are 24-7, the front door is always open to the public, so please feel free to stop-by there anytime either to drop-off items or to look around and see if there might be something you could use!

LEAVE A PENNY, TAKE A PENNY

ACTIVITIES CONTINUED:

If the residents would like to, please make sure to take lots of pictures along the shoreline whether you're going for a bike ride up the beach (North River), or on a simple walk with the dogs

at the landing/Old
Village/Goldfish Lake area(s). The
more pics we have the better, to
have a timeline variety showing
the vast erosion occurring at
these various sites. Pics can be

February 9, 2022 F/Y 2022

SPRING 2022 ACTIVITIES:

The Tribal
Environmental Director
& Assistant (Scott
Anderson / Andrew
Fleagle) plan on
getting the Backhaul
Alaska program back
into gear, which
involves retrieving
recyclable items such
as:

- Lead-Acid
 Batteries
 (Auto/Marine/
 ATV) +
 Household
 Batteries
 (Alkaline)
- Electronic
 Waste
 (printers, TVs,
 etc.)

Contact Fleagle if you would like us to pick up any of these items @ (907)799-5324 sent to a number of sources, such as: Tribal Environmental Dept. – Port Heiden (Facebook Profile), Native Village of Port Heiden (Facebook Profile), or

<u>andrewf@portheidenalaska.com</u> (email).

Tribal Environmental Office
Native Village of Port Heiden
2200 James St.
Port Heiden, AK 99549

Andrew Fleagle 1ST quarter (F/Y 2022) newsletter